Recommendation n. 4/2015 of 10/10/2017

“The Steering Committee of Registro .it (CIR), meeting on 10/10/2017 in Rome recommends that the
Registry redistribute the budget surplus with immediate effect in the form of credit note to the
Registrars, proportionately to the contribution of each Registrar, as from the advisory data of the 2016
budget and in this same way for the following years.”

Recommendation n. 4/2017 was approved with abstention of Gabriella Calderisi (AGID) and of the
MISE representative, during the 23rd meeting of the CIR on 10 October 2017.

Present:

Alfredo Cotroneo (Presidente CIR), Enzo Valente (Segretario del CIR), Simone Ferracuti (Registrar),
Gianfranco Pensili (MISE) proxy for Rita Forsi (MISE) and in videoconference: Gabriella Calderisi
(AGID), Matteo Frana (Registrar), Luciano Talarico (Registrar).

Absent: Raimondo Bruschi (ISOC), Gianni Cavinato (CNCU), Arturo D’Antonio (PCM), Maurizio
Martinelli (Registro .it), Rita Rossi (Registro .it).



